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November 18, 2024 
 

TO: All Branches  
 For Information of Members of Command Executive Council 
 
FROM: Michelle Courtney, Executive Director, BC/Yukon Command   
 
SUBJECT: Canada Post Work Stoppage 
 
Memo 66.24 
   
 
Good Afternoon Comrades, 
 
Please be advised that during the current work stoppage of Canada Post, Dominion Command 
has advised that email communication will be considered a valid communication alternative to 
serving or delivering notices as they relate to the General By-Laws, including Article III 
Complaints.  
 
If your Branch has not already done so, please consider signing up for electronic bills and 
electronic fund payments wherever possible to ensure important accounts remain up to date. 
 
Please reach out to the office at info@legionbcyukon.ca or 604-575-8840 with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michelle 
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